

204 Selwyn Street Christchurch 8024 Ph (03) 332 2408

23rd August 2019

Dear Parents / Caregivers,

Daffodil Day Mufti Day - Friday 30th August

Next Friday there will be a mufti day for raising money for the New Zealand Cancer Society. Students are invited to wear mufti that day and come with a gold coin donation. There will be a theme of wear something yellow if you can!

Those who donate will get a daffodil pin to wear.

The Social Awareness Student Leadership Team who are organising the event, will donate the money raised to the Cancer Society so that they can continue to do research to find cures and treatments for cancer. We would love it if you help support this cause.

Yours sincerely,

Libby Gent and the Social Awareness Team